
 

                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 
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Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: School Photographs 
 

We are really pleased to inform you that on Friday 3rd May 2024 the school photographers will be in school.   

As normal procedure, children will have one photo taken. This will either be with their sibling/s or on their own if the 

child does not have a sibling in this school. 

Photographs of siblings will take place in the usual way where the oldest child will fetch their younger sibling/s, and a 

group photo will be taken of them together. We will only take a sibling group photograph of the children and NOT 

individuals of each child as well.  

On this occasion, we will not be able to accommodate parents bringing in the child’s younger or older siblings before 

school for family photos.  

After photograph day, the proof photographs will be delivered back into school for direct distribution to children for 

them to take home. Parents place their orders directly online with the school photographers, using their unique access 

details, and pay using the secure payment system. All orders will be posted directly back to the parent’s home address. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


